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Dear Inspectorate,

  His Majesty's Terra Carta plan to keep dear old Mother Earth breathing might not include
more mad incineration events like this potty project. When we should be decarbonising at
speed and scale before tipping the living world into an uninhabitable hell. 

 But please feel free to check with him. 

I note His Government haven't read the memo. Only 5% of our environmentally illiterate
representatives could be bothered to turn up to hear Sir Patrick Vallance's climate briefing
this summer (which was darn scary).

 It's terrifying how our kids are being sacrificed to the deadly energies that lied to us for
fifty years. Cretinous disrespect for our life-support systems should NOT be part of HMG's
portfolio. But global corruption reigns and stupidity is winning. 

 Kindly refuse this insane project, part of a ludicrous normalisation of extinction policies,
and start leading from the front on a Salvage and Survive Public Information Programme.
Or your kids (hungry, homeless on burning home planet) may never forgive you. Current
HMG policies are genocidal. Dossiers were handed into 13 police stations 20.11.19
(Anniversary of the Nuremberg Trials)

 Today's gas-chambering of our collective atmosphere stands at 416 ppm CO2... It's
extremely dangerous- not that anyone is listening to Pakistan's demand for reparation
from rich carbon-emitters.

  Yours faithfully,

   Susan Chapman  (Mrs)




